
 

24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The City of SeaTac has scheduled a Ribbon Cutting for the 

North SeaTac Park Soccer Fields on Saturday, November 7, 
2020 at 11:00 a.m. A quorum of the Council may be present. 

The event will be held at the North SeaTac Park – Des 

Moines Memorial Drive and South 128th Street.  
 

Due the Covid-19 guidelines, please wear a mask and 

practicing social distancing will be in effect during the entire 
event. 

 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24 hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 


